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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 16 November 2020 11:44
To: An Bord Pleanala
Subject: Waste Water Discharge Application No D0139-02 for the agglomeration Youghal
Attachments: D0139-02 Letter to An Bord Pleanala.pdf

Hi, 
 
Please find attached a letter from the Environmental Protection Agency regarding a Waste Water Discharge 
Application Reg No D0139-02 for the agglomeration Youghal, Co Cork for your attention. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Email: licensing@epa.ie 
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An Bord Pleanála 
64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 
 
By Email 
 
 
 
16 November 2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Re: Waste Water Discharge Licence application in relation to agglomeration 
named Youghal, Register Number D0139-02 
 
You are notified that the Agency has received a waste water discharge licence application from 
Irish Water in relation to agglomeration named Youghal, Register Number D0139-02. The details 
of the application are set out below: 
 

Name and address of the applicant Irish Water, Colvill House, 24-26 Talbot Street, 
Dublin 1 

Agglomeration name and location Youghal WWTP, Mudlands, Youghal, Co. Cork 
Relevant Inspector  Christine Murphy 
Licence application register number D0139-02 
Planning reference number PL87 .EC2006 

 
A copy of the application, the accompanying Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) and associated 
correspondence are available for inspection by you on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. 
 
You are requested to respond to the Agency within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice with any 
observations your authority has in relation to the licence application. Your observations, if any, 
will be considered as part of the licence application assessment process. 
 
Please note that all further information received on this licence application will be made available 
on the Agency’s website.  
 
Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above by email to licensing@epa.ie. 
Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge this notification.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 


